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Appeal of Luke Bickford on behalf of Tareyton Condominium Association to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice
at 383 GRAND AVENUE.

Resurfacing of driveway - See attachment - KF

October 28, 2013

Jeremy Hall

An interesting point is brought up in this appeal about how a resurfacing of a lot above and behind this
property is causing run-off onto this property, which exacerbates their problem.  Can staff check the permit for
the project which may have had this impact?

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Luke Bickford on behalf of Tareyton Condominium Association to a Fire
Inspection Correction Notice at 383 GRAND AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal
and considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant an extension until
December 1, 2014 for compliance on the driveway; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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